
8/2/2021

PO BOX 39
OPHIR, OR 97464

Dear ERIC SHEARER,

800 NE Oregon Street, #640
Portland, OR 97232-2162

Phone      971-673-0405
FAX      971-673-0694

TTY-Nonvoice      971-673-0375

NESIKA BEACH-OPHIR WD
ERIC SHEARER

RE: Administrative Notice for failure to submit disinfection byproducts 
(DBP)sample results.

1 DBP (both HAA5 & TTHM) sample(s) collected every year in August

This letter is to inform you that DBP sampling results have not been reported for 
PWS # OR4100329 during the previous monitoring period.

PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION
Drinking Water Services
Kate Brown, Governor

2DBP-02     35420 HWY 101

This is a violation of Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 333-061-0036(4)(a)(B) or 
OAR 333-061-0040.  

DBP samples must be collected during the month and at the location with the 
highest DBP concentrations.  Be sure to collect your water samples at the location 
listed online and during the month listed above.

You can submit sampling results to DWS using one of the following methods:
 

Also, sampling results must be received by DWS no later than January 10, 2022. If 
the required sampling results are not received, it may result in enforcement action, 
which could include the assessment of civil penalties.



Respectfully,

Drinking Water Services

•  Fax the report to (971) 673-0694

•  Email the report to:  dwp.dmce@state.or.us

•  Mail the report to:        Water Quality Reports
                                       P.O. Box 14350
                                       Portland, OR 97293-0350

For faxed data, please include a cover sheet with the number of 
pages including the cover, your name, and your phone number.

Please contact Kent Downs with REGION 2 at (541) 214-4786 if you have any 
questions.

Your immediate attention to this matter is appreciated.


